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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

  

Welcome to this week’s newletter. We hope you enjoyed the sunshine this 

weekend. 

Attendance 

Team Points Winner – Foss 

Class Attendance Winner: Beech Class 

Whole School since start of Academic Year: 95.09% 

Whole school last week: 90.96% 

100% Raffle:  Ollie 

 

 

 Reminder – Enterprise Fair 

Sycamore class will be holding their annual Enterprise Summer Fair 

this Thursday. (Mrs Whitmarsh sent details via Parent Mail last 

week). 

Parent Helpers 

If any parents are able to spare any time to help us organize and 

run fundraising events next academic year, please let me know. If I 

can create a list of parents, I will be able to plan events for next 

year. Thank you in advance for your support. 
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A few key dates… 

 
Thursday 19th June 

• Y5 & Y6 Enterprise Fair 

 

Friday 4th July  

• Sports Day (whole school) 9.30am start 

 

Thursday 17th July 

• 2.30pm Year 6 leavers assembly (2 adults per class) 

• 6.00-7.30pm Year 6 leavers party 

 

Friday 18th July  

• Family picnic 2.00-3.00pm 

• School closes for Summer 

 

 

Little Ducks Wraparound Care 

Little Ducks have already ‘advertised’ but if you were not aware, they are holding a 

meeting here this evening (Monday) at 6.30pm. 

This will be an opportunity to find out more information and register your child. 


